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april News

A visit from MY GYM ON 4/9
My Gym is coming to First Christian Preschool on Wednesday, April 9th.  
Each class gets an opportunity to experience the fun with the instructors 
and equipment from My Gym.  Please send in your child wearing 
comfortable clothes and shoes. Registration is required from all students 
that want to participate.  Please make sure to complete the liability form 
that is on your student’s clip.

Please have your child bring in 10 filled plastic Easter Eggs and a basket.  
Their Teachers collect the eggs in the morning and hide them in our 
playground for their class to search for.  Each child will bring home 10 
eggs that they found.

EASTER EGG HUNTS 4/16 & 4/17

GOOD FRIDAY – 4/18 NO SCHOOL!

As part of our Lifecycles unit, each class will have their own Butterfly 
habitat to care for.  After watching the caterpillars eat, grow and make 
their chrysalis, the emerging butterflies are set free.  Please ask your 
child all about it!



Distracted adult
This month we will be passing out “Distracted Adult” Brochures from 
DCF as it is required to be signed twice yearly.  We will ask you to 
please sign that you received the brochure.  The signature sheet will be 
in your child’s classroom . Thank you.

Pizza Fun Feast is on Thursday, 4/24 and Friday, 4/25.   Enjoy cheese 
pizza, Veggie Straws, fruit and a dessert for $5.00.

Fun Feast 4/24 – 4/25

Teacher Appreciation Week 4/28 – 5/2
April 28th through May 2ND  is Teacher Appreciation Week.  Please show 
your teachers some love this week as we close out the school year.  Some 
ideas of what you can do include bringing flowers, notes, school supplies 
and/or a book for the classroom.  You can also check their “wish lists” 
posted outside their classroom.  A class rep will also be collecting for a 
class present if you want to participate.  

Spring Pictures 4/30 & 5/1
Wednesday and Thursday, April 30th and May 1st are School Picture days.  
They will be taken outside in the garden area so please plan accordingly.  
If it is raining, the pictures will be taken inside. Additionally, our VPK 
children will have Cap and Gown Graduation Photos taken this day.

Pet Week 4/21 – 4/25
Would you like to bring your family’s furry, scaley, or feathery friend 
into school one day during the week of April 22nd – 26th ? There is a 
signup sheet at your child’s classroom door. See the Teachers if you have 
any questions or your child has any pet allergies.
There will also be a collection box in the front hallway for pet food 
and supplies.  These donations will be dropped off to Celestial Pets.
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